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VTP/ELB/Year R/Christmas Stay and Play Activities 
 
14th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite parents and carers to our Christmas stay and play sessions on Monday 19th December 
(Squirrel Class) or Tuesday 20th December 2022 (Hedgehog Class) at 2.15pm.  
 
We are going to set up with a range of Christmas activities for you to come and engage in alongside your child.  It is a 
great opportunity for you to see how they learn through play and the types of activities that the school are providing 
for children to access independently.  
 
The session will be from 2.15pm – 3.15pm.  If you wish to come along, please complete the Google Form 
https://forms.gle/BNG6MgHcgbQLH71u6 letting us know which session you would like to attend. 
 
Places will be limited and given on first come first served basis, and it is therefore important the Google Form is 
completed at your earliest convenience.   
 
Please be aware that for insurance reasons, these sessions are for adults only and younger/older siblings are not 
invited to these sessions.  
 
If the sessions we are offering this term are not convenient or it is oversubscribed, keep an eye out for the next ones 
coming soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Strachan 
Lead Teacher for EYFS 

https://forms.gle/BNG6MgHcgbQLH71u6

